
2022 Joint Planning Workshop 

On November 10, 2022, the Regional Housing & Growth Issues Partnership hosted a multi-
jurisdictional workshop to share about the partnership's efforts to increase the availability 
and affordability of local worker housing and address other growth-related issues.  

Representatives from the following jurisdictions and organizations attended: 

City of Coeur d'Alene  

City of Hayden  

City of Post Falls  

City of Rathdrum  

City of Athol 

Kootenai County  

Hayden City Council 

Coeur d'Alene City Council 

ignite cda 

NIBCA 

 


